Caroline L. Reutter School
2150 Delsea Drive
Franklinville, New Jersey 08322
856-694-0223

Mr. Theodore Peters
Principal

Dear Fifth Grade Parent/Guardian,

The 5™ grade students will participate in Family Life Classes. Mr. Burlingame, our physical education
teacher, will instruct the boys and Mrs. Zorzi, the school nurse, will instruct the girls. The boys and girls
will be separated during these lessons.

Township of Franklin Public Schools Health and Family Life curriculum is aligned with the New Jersey
Core Curriculum content standards. Topics that will be discussed include the male or female
reproductive system, endocrine system, changes that take place in the body during puberty, fertilization
and personal hygiene.

Please sign the participation slip and return to Reutter School.
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 856-694-0223.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Zorzi, RN, BSN,CSN
School Nurse

Please check the appropriate box, sign and return form to Reutter School.

Yes, | want my child to participate in the Family Life classes.

No, | do not want my child to participate in the Family Life classes.

Student Name Homeroom

Parent Signature Date




